Roads Committee Meeting Boston Heights Town Hall

January 19, 2015 5:00PM

Attendees: Engineer Krock, Councilmen Polyak & Fenn

1. Road superintendent Report

No report as it is a Federal Holiday

2. Engineer Report

Reviewed 2014 projects and discussed 2015 & 2016 projects in general

He will prepare the 2015 plan with a detailed breakdown of funding sources

3. Other Issues

Engineer advised that villagers can't put anything such as fences, irrigation pipes, etc. in the Right of Way of any street (generally 30 feet from the center of the road). This is reserved for Governmental use & Utilities services only. If there is any question, call the Village Hall.

Ronald Fenn, Chairman